80th BIRTHDAY PARTY IS ALMOST HERE!!!!!!!

To: CCCHS Class of 1953

Our reunion is fast approaching! September 26 will be here before we know it!

We hope to see you at the birthday celebration on

Saturday, September 26, 2015 at the

<u>First Baptist Church!</u> (902 5th Street - entrance via the East door)

Schedule of events is below:

5:00 - 6:30 Registration and Social Hour

<u>6:30</u> Dinner (with Gary Griffiths as returning master of ceremonies)

Dress for the evening is casual. If you have photos or memories you wish to share, please bring them with you. There will be a time in the evening for us to reminisce and talk about the "good old days", so we can start thinking about this during the summer.

You may find out who is coming by looking at the website: _www.claycenter.info

Please remember that it is Piotique weekend, so make your reservations at Cedar Court as soon as possible. (ph: 1-785-632-2148)

If you have not already done so, please complete the following form and return to Twila (at the address below) by **AUGUST 15** at the latest.

Although there will be no charge for the evening, it is very important that you return the form below so that we can inform the caterers as to the number of attendees.

Sad news: Bill James died on June 11. We shall remember him fondly.

Thank you for using Wondershare PDFelement.

You can only convert up to 5 pages in the trial version.

To get the full version, please purchase the program here:

http://www.wondershare.net/shop/buy/buy-pdfelement-bing.html?f=pro

